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Loving one another, building each other up 
 

8th November 2023 
Dear Parents, 
 

Pre-School, Reception and Year 1 visit to Santa’s Grotto 
 

Date of Visit:   Friday 15th December 2023 
 

Where to:   Flanesford Priory Goodrich 
 

Activities: The children will follow the Santa’s Grotto trail and complete the 
activities, they will meet Santa and receive an early Christmas 
present, followed by drinks, cake or biscuits at Hen and Dots café.   

   

Time Leaving School: 9.30 a.m. 
 

Time Back At School:  12.15 p.m. (approximately).  
 

Transport Arrangements: Coach 
 

Lunch Arrangements: Normal Lunchtime arrangements 
 

Clothing: ‘Forest Schools’ type clothes, warm waterproof, wellies, hats 
gloves etc with a change of socks and shoes for our return to 
school.  

 

Contribution: £12.50 Payment through www.ParentPay.com 
 

We would like to thank the Friends Association for contributing towards the costs of this visit, reducing the 
price for everyone.  
 

Should you have any concerns or queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Pre-School, Reception and Year 1 visit to Santa’s Grotto – Friday 15th December 2023 

 
My child ………………………………………………………… has permission to attend the above visit. I understand that 
they will be travelling by coach. I agree to contribute £12.50 towards the visit, making payment through 
www.parentpay.com  

 
  

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………..  Dated …………………………………. 
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